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Notice

The Animal Welfare Board of India has provided recognition to more than
3700 organizations and list of the same was available on the websxtt? of' the
Board. In this regard, it has been observed that many of these organlzat}ons
are either non-functional or not in existence. Therefore, the Board has' decided
to seek information on the functioning / existence of these organization from
the State Governments and requested them vide letter dated 17.Q6.2021,
18.05.2022 and 19.05.2023 It is observed that many of the organizations are

found defunct as per the reports received from the Animal Husbandry
Department of the respective States/UTs.

Further, the Board requested these organization to renew their
recognition vide letter dated 27.05.2022. Till Date, only 65 organizations has
requested for renewal of recognition which are under consideration in the
Board. Therefore, .the information regarding recognised organization is only
available for the last five years i.e. from 2018-19 to 2022-23 onwards until the

earlier recognised organization renew the recognition of their organization with
the Board.

In view of the foregoing, the competent authority of the Board has
decided to remove the list of such organizations from the website of the Board
for time being or till such time these organizations renew their recognition with

the Board.
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